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3rd September 2021 

 
Returning to school on Monday 6th September 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

The Government has issued advice to schools for our return in September. There will be no requirement to 

stagger the start and end times  of the school day or organise children into bubbles.  

The following arrangements will be in place from September: 

 Start of the school day is 8.50am for all children—the school bell will ring at 8.45am   

 End of the school day is 3.15pm for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes and 3.20pm for Years 3—6   

 Parents and carers are welcome onto the school grounds at drop off and collection times 

 The Hartley Street entrance will remain open and pupils have the choice to use either entrance 

If your child has symptoms:  
If your child has COVID symptoms, they must stay at home. They must not go to school or nursery and 
they should go for a PCR test and isolate.  

 
If your child is identified as a contact of a positive COVID case:  
You may be contacted by NHS Test & Trace or the school and informed that your child has been identified 
as a contact. They will not need to isolate but will need to book and attend for a PCR test. They will be 
able to continue going to school or nursery if they have no symptoms and are well. If the test is positive 
or they have symptoms they must then isolate. Others in the household will not be required to isolate if 
they are fully vaccinated or are below the age of 18 years and 6 months.  

 

Parents and carers will still not be allowed into classrooms or into the school building without a prior 

appointment for the time being.  Continue to contact the school by telephone or email and make 

payments at the desk in the school yard. We are all looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school.  

 

 Yours sincerely 

 
Head teacher 
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